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January 26, 2022 
 
Dear Brass Castle Parents/Guardians, 
 
I would like to welcome and formally introduce Brass Castle’s school nurse, Mrs. Jacqueline Henderson.  
Mrs. Henderson previously worked in Hopatcong Public Schools, as a school nurse, and has a strong 
understanding of students and their development, in an elementary school setting.  Welcome, Mrs. 
Henderson! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Henderson, at any time:  jhenderson@washtwpsd.org. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle Principal 
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